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BADIN TOWN COUNCIL – PUBLIC HEARING  

June 8, 2021 

BADIN TOWN HALL 

 

 

VISITORS 
Dale Ward, Jody Hopper, Charles Curcio 

 

Council Members Present: 

Anne Harwood, Mayor 

Deloris Chambers, Mayor Pro Tem 

Gary Lowder 

Demar Huntley 

 

Council Members Absent: 

Larry Milano 

 

Staff Present: 

Jay Almond, Town Manager 

Amanda Bowers, Town Clerk 

Stephen Smith, Police Chief 

 

CALL TO ORDER 

Mayor Harwood opened the hearing for public input on Town of Badin’s Fiscal Year 

2021-2022 proposed municipal budget. 

 

PUBLIC COMMENTS 

Dale Ward believes more money needs to be put in the budget for Public Works 

equipment because the boom mower has been out of service too long. 

 

Harwood closed the May 11, 2021 public hearing.  

 

Minutes approved July 13, 2021. 


